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Kimberley Cliffe-Phillips

- From: Shirley Maaskant [Shirley.Maaskant@paramountres.com]
3ent: Monday, February 09, 2004 12:41 PM
To: . Kimberley Cliffe-Phillips
Subject: Fwd: Re: Information Requests from the Fort Providence MetisCouncil

>>> Shirley Maaskant 2/9/2004 12:37:40 PM >>>

As you are aware, Section 39 of the MVEIRB Rules of Procedure for EAs states that all IRs
are issued under the Boards authority. Paramount assumes that the Board determined this
IR should not be issued to Paramount and as such, Paramount will not be responding.

>>> <joeacorn@theedge.ca> 2/9/2004 10:46:53 AM >>>
Hi,

I am doing some work for the Fort Providence Mtis Council with regards to Paramount's
activities in the Cameron Hills. In early January, the Fort Providence Metis sent
Information Requests to the NEB, the MVLWB and Paramount. None of you have responded. To
assist the FPMC in preparing for the public hearings next week, please answer the
following questions for me:

1) Will your organizations be responding to the IRs from the FPMC?
2) If yes, when?
3) If no, why not?

I have attached the IRs to this e-mail for easy reference.
= Thanks,
!

" Joe Acorn »

P. O. Box 53

Yellowknife, N.T. X1A 2N1
Tel: (867) 766-2455

Fax: (867) 873-9190

E-mail: joeacorn@theedge.ca
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